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Mayor Daryl Bennett
c/o City Hall, 500 George Street North, FEB 2 8 2013

Peterborough, Ontario K9H 3R9 -

Dear Mayor Bennett:

Re: Potential Partnership - New Official Size Baseball Diamonds

Trent University and the City maintain a close collaboration on many issues. I was
pleased to leam that the City is currently looking for potential partners to work with the
municipality on building new official size baseball diamonds. Trent University has a
strong interest in partnering with the City on this endeavour.

The University is currently in its final round of consultations with internal and external
community stakeholders in creating a comprehensive and inclusive long-term plan to
develop sections of its Endowment Lands over the next several years and decades with
the expected Board mandate in April.

Increasingly, we are forging stronger connections and I look forward to our potential
collaboration with the City of Peterborough on this new initiative.- I have asked that this

is matter be placed on the agenda of the next City-University Liaison Committee
meeting.

Sincerely,

. /;> L
s e Y
-~ Steven E. Franklin, Ph.D.

President and Vice-Chancellor

cc: Julie Davis, VP External Relations & Advancement
Steven Pillar, VP Administration



